
                                                                 
Agenda V.A.7.

December 10, 2020

To: Board of Education
 Superintendent Dr. Theresa Battle

From: Aaron Tinklenberg, Director of Communications 

Date: November 11, 2020

Re: Changes to Policy 903: Visitors to School District Buildings and Sites

Recommendation:  Approve, on a second reading basis, changes to Policy 903: Visitors to School 
District Buildings and Sites.

Policy 903 was reviewed by the Policy Review Committee on December 10, 2019. The first reading 
was approved by the Board of Education on January 9, 2020. The Policy Review Committee 
reviewed the policy on November 10, 2020 before the second reading and added a cross reference 
to Policy 506.


